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Beijing Forestry University

35 Tsinghua East Road, Haidian District
Beijing

Tel: +86-13810404576

Email: lixiong@bjfu.edu.cn

Dear Professor Li Xiong
INVITATION TO ATTEND IFLA’S WORLD COUNCIL MEETING

The International Federation of Landscape Architects represents the profession
of landscape architects globally. As part of our activities, delegates from each of
IFLA’s 77 member associations meet annually to discuss matters of importance to our
profession. This meeting of the IFLA World Council is attended by delegates
representing their associations and countries, and is the decision-making forum
which guides IFLA’s activities.

Itis with pleasure that we invite you to attend World Council meeting as the official
delegate of the Chinese Society of Landscape Architects.

CHSLA isformally recognised by IFLA as the association representing landscape
architectsin China. The IFLA World Council meeting will be held virtually by

webinar on 25th ~ogth September2020.
IFLA looksforwardtoyour attendance and participation.

With very best wishes,

James Hayter | IFLA President
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